
A 41S If - // /,7-
Docket, Hearing

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

AdamAus@aol.com
Friday, September 14, 2012 1:43 PM
Docket, Hearing; Siarnacki, Anne
re: Objections to new Indian Point licenses/Relicensing

Dear NRC representatives,
I urge you, in the interest of safety and economics to NOT relicense the Indian Point Nuclear Power plant.
As a 10 year resident living within the evacuation zone, there is no reasonable plan to safeguard the nearby citizens
should there be any type of disaster, natural or otherwise. Even before Japan's Tsunami, experts concluded that building
a nuclear power plant on a fault line was an accident waiting to happen and the amount of people in the 75 mile radius
potentially impacted would be astronomical.
Nuclear energy is not safe or renewable and has no future in the solution to the world's energy needs and can be easily
replaced with wind and solar power systems.
Thank you.
Sincerely
Adam Auslander
32 Radnor Avenue
Croton on Hudson NY 10520
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